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Mr & Mrs Sanwell 
 

  
Please add both our names to the objection to the future building on Brookland Farm Land. 
Our concerns are the number of dwellings being build and the effect on the already stretched services in 
the area, the number of cars that will be using CT5. The sewage in the area is at breaking point already 
with many times being emptied into the Sea the effect of another 1440 homes would bring about 
complete break down in the area.  
We strongly oppose. 
Please let me know that you are in receipt of this email. 
Regards, 
Mrs Sanwell 
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